ACCESS TO ONLINE STUDY MATERIALS AND RESEARCH
PROJECT REPORT SUBMISSION

Dear Students

Greetings from MBA Twinning Program office

We Pray, hope and trust that all of you are safe, secure and healthy.

We are directed to inform you that all' the ongoing process related to academic, admission and amministrative
activities pertaining to MBA Twinning Program offered by Pondicherry Central University are tentatively non-
operational due to COVID 19 Protocol adherence till the further direction by the PUDDE authorities.

However, students can use your home quarantaine time judiciously in engaging academic activities like Research
Project Report, Preparing for end semester Examination etc.

Check the announcement segment for further details in website(www.sjput.in)

Dean and Coodinator


http://sjput.in/
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